
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Spring edition of our Sheffield CU Passport Activity Newsletter.   
 

It’s packed with fun activities happening during the Spring holidays – from music and gymnastics, to  
helping the birds, engineering, sculpture, arts and crafts, animation, cookery, bushcraft and animals,  
there really is something for EVERYONE! 
 

In here you’ll find activities taking place across the city in the school holidays – and if your  
child has a Passport to Learning, they’ll be able to earn CU credits for taking part in all of them!  You can buy a Passport 
to Learning (£3.50) from any Sheffield Library (if you attend a Sheffield School or are a member of our Home Education 
scheme). Some of the activities are FREE while some will need to be paid for, and some require booking in advance.   
 

During 2020 and 2021, we published daily CU Home Learning Challenges and we reached 98 of them by the end of the 
school year! As they were so successful, we continued publishing challenges during the school holidays and the great 
news is that they’re all still available for you to download and complete, so have a look for the links to access them on 
the next page.  There is information on how you can claim CU credits for completing these challenges if you normally 
attend a Sheffield school and have a Passport to Learning.  
 

If you see challenges published by other CUs, then do feel free to complete them. To claim your CU credits for these, 
you’ll need to fill in our online form: https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield We LOVE to see photos of your 
learning, so do email them to us at CU@sheffield.gov.uk  
 

You can find Learning Destinations in Sheffield and beyond at www.childrensuniversity.co.uk or see our latest list at the 
end of the newsletter. We’ve also included Rotherham and Doncaster CU Learning Destination lists too! 
 

If you would like to join our Parent/Carer Mailing list to receive updates, activity information and news, please email 
CU@sheffield.gov.uk. Otherwise, make sure you’re following us on social media for our activity news and other regular 
updates!  In the meantime, stay safe, stay happy, have fun and keep learning!     
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Home Learning Challenges! 
              

We published 98 Home Learning Challenges during 
the summer 2021 – everything from making sock puppets 
to mini Olympics, and curating your own museum to 
making slime!  

 
Find them all here: 
https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningChallenges1-98  

 
 
 
 
We published 5-part collections of challenges themed around the seven 
continents of the world!  
 

Find them all here: https://bit.ly/CUContinentsChallenges  
 

 
 

 
 

We published collections of Home Learning Challenges for the school holidays.  
Find them here: 
 
Christmas holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020  
 
February holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Easter holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Spring holidays: https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 

 
  
We also published a series of Home Learning Challenges focusing on 
essential life skills we believe every child and young person should be 
developing. These were published on our social media channels on a 
Monday and Friday during Term Time.  
 
Find them here:  https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges  
 
 
 
 

To claim your CU credits, see below… 
ATTEND A SHEFFIELD SCHOOL (or be part of our Home Education scheme): you’ll need to 
have a CU Passport to Learning, then click this link - https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield  
ATTEND A CU SCHOOL IN ANOTHER AREA: Contact your local CU centre or school for the CU 
Activity Stamp Code to enter into CU online to claim your credit/s (Sheffield families please note: 
Sheffield CU does NOT yet use CU Online) 
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Forest school sessions, 9.0am to 3.00pm, £25.00 

Saturday 13th May  
Saturday 20th May  
Saturday 27th May  
Saturday 3rd June  
 
Suitable for children aged 5-11yrs. Contact us to discuss our activities or for more information 
 
Our meeting point is located at Concord Parks bottom carpark which can be accessed  
via Concord Road. 
 
Concord Road Entrance  
Shiregreen 
Sheffield 
S5 OTT 
 
For more information and to book your place visit https://storybook-forestschool.co/book-now  
 
  

https://storybook-forestschool.co/book-now




 



 





 


